
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For Immediate Release 
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February 2, 2024 
 

We are aware of the events that occurred on January 24 in downtown Taylorsville that 
involved our Senior Pastor, Jamie Steele. Our Deacon board has met several times and is 
actively involved in monitoring this situation. At this point, Pastor Steele has been placed on a 
leave of absence until we have all information.  

We are also aware that, as of February 2, numerous charges have been filed against Pastor 
Steele by the Taylorsville Police Department. All questions related to the charges should be 
directed to the Taylorsville Police Department.   

Our church is continuing to pray for our Pastor and his family during this time.  
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